Falls City Council accepts audit report

(KLZA)-- Julie Bauman, CPA presented her review for the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Falls City Audit during Monday nights City Council meeting.

Bauman noted her firm found no material weaknesses and no major deficiencies in their review.

The Council voted to accept the audit.

In other business, the Council gave favorable comment to the 2024 retail liquor license renewals and approved use of Stanton Lake Park and city streets for the annual Community Medical Center Earth Day Walk & Run on April 21.

Many Signals Communications